
Further to your revised request for information of 18 October 2016 I am 

writing to you to advise that the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) does not hold the information that you have 

requested. 
 

You have asked for information relating to the numbers of police officers 
in Bradford and in Normanton and Castleford over the last five years.    

The OPCC does not hold this level of information, I am afraid.   You may 
find that West Yorkshire Police can help you with your request and you 

can contact the Force at the following address:   
 

https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/contact-us/requesting-
information/responsible-use-requesting-information 
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